
Dear Parent/Carer 

It is hard to believe that this is our ̉nal newsletter of the 
academic year and we thought we would celebrate some 
of our highlights with you.  Our children have grown, in 
more ways than one, and have had an amazing year 
focusing on a variety of topics and taking full advantage 
of our new outdoor classroom.   

As the children move into their last weeks in Early years 
and Kindergarten, we will begin to start supporting their 
transition into their new class or school with a range of 
activities to ensure they feel happy and con̉dent to move 
onto their next stage of learning.  Some feeder schools 
have contacted us and booked Transition visits and our 
current Early Years are spending time in Kindergarten.  In 
the meantime if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to speak to us. 
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Learning Book 

You will be able to purchase your childɠs digital learning journey as a hardback keepsake book.  Simply 
look out for a ɢShopɣ button when you log in to the Parent Portal to order your book.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our children all the best in their learning journey, 
whether it be with us or in another setting. 



Sports Day 

We are incredibly excited about our forthcoming Sports Day on Wednesday 19th June.  The event will 
start ̉rst thing in the morning around 9.00am and will last about an hour so please come along and show 
your support.  We will, as always, be hosting some spectator races so dust off your trainers and prepare to 
test your pace and agility! 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 7th June 
Stay and Play session  
10.00am-11.00am 

Monday 10th June 
Reddish Vale Farm Trip 

Wednesday 12th June 
Whole School Open Morning  

9.30amɞ11.30am 

Friday 5th July  
Term ends at 12 noon  

Holiday club is available from 
Friday 5th JulyɞTuesday 3rd 

September 

Wednesday 4th September 
Staff INSET DAY 

Thursday 5th September 
Autumn Term begins 

Thursday 12th September 
Kindergarten Parent Meeting 
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Progress Reports 

Towards the end of term, each child will receive a progress report.  This will outline how your child has 
been getting on in the setting, their strengths, and any next steps that they need to work on.  There will 
also be an opportunity for you to discuss these reports with staff if you have any concerns or questions. 

30 Hours Provision from September  

If you have not already done so, we recommend looking at the 
governmentɠs www.childcarechoices.gov.uk website.   

Please have a look if you think you may qualify for 30 hours 
provision.  We understand that eligibility codes are now being 
issued and we can con̉rm your childɠs place with this code.  

Stay and Play 

Our ̉nal Stay and 
Play session of the 
term is on Friday 
so please feel free 
to pop in with any 
younger siblings 
for an hour. 

There are lots of 
fun activities 
planned in our 
lovely EYFS area 
so why not bring 
along a friend as 
well? 


